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Court-Approved Legal Notice

If you are a dentist or 
orthodontist who purchased 

Invisalign directly from Align, 
a class action lawsuit may 

affect your rights.



AJ6242 v.01

A class action lawsuit was filed against Align Technology, Inc. (“Align” or Defendant) by two dental practices 
alleging that Align engaged in anticompetitive conduct causing those who purchased Invisalign Aligners 
directly from Align to pay more than they should have for those Aligners. Align denies the allegations. The 
Court has not decided whether Align has done anything wrong.

You are receiving this notice because Align’s records show that you purchased Invisalign Aligners directly 
from Align, and you may be a Class Member. The Court has allowed the lawsuit to proceed as a class action 
on the claims alleged in the Complaint on behalf of all persons or entities in the United States that purchased 
Invisalign Aligners directly from Align during the period beginning January 1, 2019 through March 31, 2022 
(the “Class Period”).

What happens if I do nothing at all? You don’t have to do anything now if you want to stay in the class and 
participate in the class action. By doing nothing, you are staying in the Class. If the Plaintiffs obtain money, 
either through trial or a settlement, you will be notified of how to obtain a share. If the case proceeds to trial and 
the Class does not prevail, you will be bound by the judgment. If you stay in the Class, you will be bound by all 
Orders the Court issues and judgments the Court makes in this class action. There is no money available now. 
There is no guarantee that money will ever be obtained.

How do I exclude myself? The Court will exclude from the class any member who requests exclusion.  To ask 
to be excluded from the Class, you must send a written “Request for Exclusion” to the Class Administrator. To 
be valid, your Request for Exclusion must be postmarked by March 15, 2024, and mailed to: Align Direct 
Purchaser Antitrust Exclusion Request, c/o Class Administrator, P.O. Box 2418, Portland, OR 97208-2418. 
Further instructions regarding how to exclude yourself are available at www.aligndirectpurchaserantitrust.com. 
If you exclude yourself, you will not be legally bound by the Court’s judgments in this class action and you will 
not be able to share in any money that the Class receives from any trial or settlement in this lawsuit.

Are more details available? You may obtain additional information regarding this lawsuit, by going to 
www.aligndirectpurchaserantitrust.com, or by accessing the Court docket in this case, for a fee, through 
the Court’s Public Access to Court Electronic Records (PACER) system at https://ecf.cand.uscourts.gov, or 
by visiting the office of the Clerk of the Court for the United States District Court for the Northern District 
of California, Phillip Burton Federal Building & United States Courthouse 450 Golden Gate Avenue, San 
Francisco, CA 94102, between 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday, excluding Court holidays. 
Please Do Not Attempt to Contact Judge Chhabria or the Clerk of Court with Any Questions.
This notice is a summary. More details are available at www.aligndirectpurchaserantitrust.com, including the 
Court’s Order Certifying the Class, or by calling toll-free 1-888-803-3968.


